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Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

 

Tuesday 11th November 2014 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Your child has been chosen to represent Norwood School to participate in a Quicksticks Festival at 

the City of Peterborough Hockey Club on Tuesday 18th November 2014 at 1.00pm-3.00pm. Your 

child will need full PE kit, trainers/Astro-Turf boots, a water bottle and shin pads if they have them.  

 

We will be leaving school at 12.30pm. The tournament will finish at 3.00pm, in time to return to 

Norwood School by approx. 3.30pm. Family support is encouraged and we would appreciate this, 

so if you are available please come along and watch. 

 

This is an exciting opportunity for the children to play hockey against other schools and the 

tournament is designed to increase their individual and team skills and tactics. 

 

Any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.  Please complete the permission slip below 

and return by email by Friday 14th November 2014. 

 

Thank you for your continued support 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs R Marlow     Mrs D Reynolds 

Year 5 Class Teacher     Head Teacher 

 

    Quicksticks Festival-Tuesday 18th November 2014 

 

Child’s Name: ___________________________________________ 

 

I give consent for my child to attend the Quicksticks Festival at the City of Peterborough Hockey 

Club on Tuesday 18th November 2014. 

 

Signed: ______________________________________ (Parent/Carer) Date: ________________________________ 

 

 


